July 22, 2015
Executive Director & Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.

Olympia, WA  98502-5964

RE:
Lewis River Telephone Company

Customer Notice for WTAP Elimination - UT-151433
Please find enclosed the Customer Notice for the above filing, originally filed on July 14, 2015, as requested by Commission staff. 
If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Kris A. Groth
Senior Tariff Administrator
Kris.groth@tdstelecom.com
608.664.4186
Enclosures

Cc: Mr. Richard Finnigan


